
Karen Gray <graykar@parkrose.k12.or.us>

Thanks Dr Gray

Joseph Rossi                                         Tue, Jan 22, 2013 at 10:52 PM
To: Karen Gray <graykar@parkrose.k12.or.us>

Dear Dr Gray

I just wanted you and the Parkrose School District to know I'm excited about our 100th anniversary this year. Please
let me know how my family and I may serve you and the district celebrate this awesome mile stone for our community
and also the eventual completion of a new middle school. Seeing you at so many community meetings and events I
know the amount of irons you have in the fire. I appreciate your work to give our children the best education possible
and all the additional time you spend to improve our greater Parkrose community.

Thanks
Joe Rossi
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